
 
 

 

NOTICE 

 

On the Instructions of the Government the College shall remain closed in continuation of the earlier 

orders on account of the contagious COVID-19 till 31 July, 2020. 

 

Re-opening of the College shall be on the instructions of the Government at the appropriate time. 

Parents are advised to check the website for any change. 

 

The summer recess in now over. The College has resumed sending study material for all pupils to their 

parents in the respective WhatsApp groups. This is a resumption of the method of instructional material 

being sent weekly.  
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